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Dear President, 

 
The European Commission welcomes the interest of the Portuguese Parliament in the proposal 
for a Regulation relating to the control by Member States of implementing powers conferred on 
the Commission {COM(2010)83} and thanks the Portuguese Parliament for having transmitted 
its resolution. 
 
The Commission takes note of the comments made on different points of the proposal. It takes 
note of the stance of the Portuguese Parliament on the transparency of committee proceedings 
and its position regarding the access to information. It notes that much of this information will 
be available through a dedicated website, so-called "register". You will find the link below: 
 
http://ec.europa.eu/transparency/regcomitology/index.cfm?CLX=en 
 
The proposal has been adopted during the December session of the European Parliament and 
has entered into force on the 1st of March 2011. 
 
I am looking forward to further develop our political dialogue. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
         /-/ Maroš Šefčovič 


